19th November 1934.

Dear Professor Huxley,

I have gone through the 1927 edition of our pamphlet and apart from the drawing of the diagram on page 6 and bringing the terminology up to date, I have not drafted any alterations.

By far the most important change which is needed is that the leaflet should be published, not as at first as an appendix to the Report of the Committee and therefore on the page and in the print of the B.A. Reports, but independently on a page comparable with say, the Journal of Genetics. I do not know what method you will think best for pressing this on Haworth. Personally, I should not hesitiate to get the Cambridge Press to set the thing up and circulate specimens and then ask the B.A. to authorise our action, by which time of course, all the important part of the expense would have been incurred. But perhaps there is a less high-handed method of getting the job done without unnecessary delay.

I think you have some points which you wanted to see added or expanded in sections 4 or 5. They are certainly at present very compact sections, but I forget exactly what points you wanted enlarged upon. I am enclosing a copy in case you have not got one.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Julian Huxley, King's College, Strand W.C.